
To: Board of Education 

From: David Cunningham, executive director, human resources/ chief legal counsel 

Date: April 5, 2018 

Re: Gallup Payment 
 
 
Background: 
The board entered into a three-year contract with Gallup Consulting Education Practice 
to implement its TeacherInsight teacher selection tool.  With the adoption of the contract, 
the board funded the first two years of the contract.  The district has been using the tool 
in the teacher selection process and plans to continue with this system to assist in 
selecting the most qualified teachers.  The contract set the year-three cost at $23,100. 
 
 
Recommendation; 
Staff recommends continued funding for year three of this contract, out of the HR 
(Recruitment and Placement Professional Services) budget, to enable administrators to 
continue using the Teacher Insight tool to assist in selecting the most qualified teachers  
 
 
Motion: 
I move that the Board of Education approve the funding of the third year of the Gallup 
contract at a cost of $23,100 from the HR (Recruitment and Placement Professional 
Services) budget. 
 


